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March 19, 2020 

Dear BCS Families, 

We are finalizing our plans for distance learning and I will send you detailed information this afternoon. 

In addition, we have contacted families that indicated they do not have a device at home to complete their schoolwork. We have 

a limited number of additional devices for other families with critical need to borrow a school device.  If you have this need, 

please contact our Assistant Principal, Jessica Szafran: jszafran@boltonct.org  

Thank you, 

Darryl Giard 
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